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It is all too easy to become bogged down with the monumental weight of recent tragic events,
especially among our crowd of caretakers, conservators, and lovers of cultural, historic, and
artistic works. While mulling over these stories, it occurred to me that, as this year comes to a
close, I ought to, instead of counting tragedies, count blessings...
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